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Finally, within scope of your request is a letter drafted by the Ministry and provided to 
the Associate Minister for Arts, Culture and Heritage which was supplied to her 
Office on 21 June 2022 and subsequently supplied to the Minister. However, this 
draft is withheld in full under section 9(2)(g)(i) of the OIA as previously defined. We 
consider that the release of such advice may prejudice the freedom of Ministers to 
determine the manner in which their correspondence should be answered. 
 
In making my decision, I have considered the public interest considerations in 
section 9(1) of the OIA. I do not consider these considerations outweigh the need to 
withhold the information. If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free 
to contact oia@mch.govt.nz.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
Brodie Stubbs 
Manager, Te Pae Mahara 
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